
Commendation for Essential Personnel on Binghamton University’s Campus 

 

Binghamton University continues with week four of the state’s work-from-home mandate. The 

Faculty Senate wishes to recognize and thank the hundreds of essential personnel whose jobs 

require taking extra risks by coming to campus. They include: 

 Physical Facilities staff cleaning buildings, maintaining essential systems, completing repairs 

and managing mail, 

 Human Resources staff processing various payrolls, benefits, fielding employee 

issues/concerns, and managing the new processes that come down daily from SUNY Central, 

 Information Technology Systems employees managing all of our systems, 

 University Police Officers every day, 

 S



All of these people continue to serve the health and safety of the students who remain on campus 

as well as those with remote connections who still require campuses services.  They are ensuring 

that when the entire community returns to campus, they will find operational buildings, 

functional labs, and safe and clean spaces.  Even with all precautions, they and their families 

stand at greater risk of contracting COVID-19.  The Faculty Senate honors their service and 

urges all instructional personnel to follow all guidance that will keep these essential community 

members as safe as possible. 
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